
 

 

 
No. 486/19 
 
9th August 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Election of CWU Regional Secretaries – 2019 
 
Further to LTB 464/19 dated 31st July 2019. 
 
Please find attached a copy of the detailed branch analysis for the above elections. 
 
This is being sent to the branches in electronic format only. If any branch requires a paper copy of the 
branch breakdown, then this can be obtained from the Senior Deputy General Secretary’s Department. 
 
Any enquiries regarding this LTB should be directed to the Senior Deputy General Secretary’s Department 
for the attention of Peter Metcalfe: 
 
Telephone:  0208 971 7368 
Email:  pmetcalfe@cwu.org  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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